
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Tuesday, July 26, 2022 
 
Fairfield County Auditor’s Office and Engineer’s Office to Hold Conveyance Standards Public Hearings 
 
Lancaster, Ohio – The County Auditor and County Engineer will hold public hearings pursuant to ORC 
319.203 for the purposes of accepting input and feedback about updates to standards for the conveyance of 
property. The hearings will be August 16th, 2022, at 5:30 p.m. at 108 N. High Street, Lancaster, and August 
30th , 2022, at 5:30 p.m. at 3026 West Fair Avenue, Lancaster.  A copy of the proposed standards is found at 
https://bit.ly/ConveyanceStandards. 
 
You may also provide feedback by emailing Auditor Brown at Carri.Brown@fairfieldcountyohio.gov. 
 
If there are questions, please call (740) 652-2393. 
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